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NOVEMBER 4,2024 

IMPORTANT DATE REMINDERS  
 
Dear Parents,  
 
NOVEMBER 5, 2024 - PARKING LOT CLOSED FOR MORNING DROP-OFF 
The school parking lot will be closed during morning drop-off on Tuesday, November 5th for city 
work. Drop-off will take place at the Turner street entrance and at the front of the school. Please 
follow the directions of our parking attendants. The parking lot will be reopened as normal for 
afternoon pick up.  
 
NOVEMBER 1 – 7, 2024 - AGAPE STREET MINISTRY DONATIONS 
Once again, we reach out to OLS families for their donations of extra Halloween candy. We will be 
accepting candy until Thursday, November 7th. All candy donated will go to AGAPE Street Ministry. 
 
NOVEMBER 4 – 7, 2024 – REMEMBRANCE DAY POPPY DONATION 
Students from Grade 6 will be going to classrooms to collect a $1 minimum donation for poppies 
from November 4th to 7th. 
 
NOVEMBER 5, 2024 – CONFIRMATION PARENT MEETING AT 7:00 P.M. 
A notice will be sent home with students with further details. 
 
NOVEMBER 5 AND 6, 2024 – HEAD LICE CHECKS 
The next school-wide lice checks will be conducted on Tuesday, November 5th and Wednesday, 
November 6th. Thank you to Mrs. Pia Fasan for doing this. 
 
NOVEMBER 7, 2024 - KINDERGARTEN 2025 SIBLING REGISTRATION FORM DUE 
A Kindergarten sibling registration form will be sent home with students this week. If you have a 
child born in 2020 (sibling only), please complete the form and return to the school office by 
Wednesday, November 7TH . In order to secure your child a spot, this form must be returned by 
the due date. If we do not receive this form, and we have completed the registration process, 
your child will not have a spot for the September 2025 Kindergarten class. Please contact the 
school office if you did not receive one. 
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NOVEMBER 7, 2024 – REMEMBRANCE DAY SERVICE 
All parents/grandparents are welcome to join the OLS staff and students at a Remembrance Day 
Service to be held on Thursday, November 7th at 10:45 a.m. in the school gym. Students must 
bring their gym strip and runners to school on this day if they have gym class. 
 
NOVEMBER 8, 2024 – PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DAY – NO SCHOOL 
There will be a Professional Development Day for OLS teachers on Friday, November 8th; 
therefore, there will be no school for students on this day.  
 
NOVEMBER 11, 2024 – REMEMBRANCE DAY STAT HOLIDAY – NO SCHOOL 
There will be no school on Monday, November 11th , as it is the Remembrance Day Stat Holiday. 
 


